
From: laura bolohan  
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2024 8:11 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Fw: 2024/0363/T 
 
hi 
 
 
 Thanks for the consultation letter   regarding  proposal to fell a mature 
pine tree to the ground. 
The tree is tall, very beautiful , quite unique and  it is attracting a lot of 
birds. It is part of a green corridor between Lawn Road and Downside 
Crescent, right at the boundary of 16 downside crescent and 77 lawn 
road,  and it creates privacy for both sides.  
 
Quite of number of mature, big trees have been fell in the area lately, for 
different reasons and although some trees have been planted, they will 
take tens of years to get to the level of existing ones. 
 
It would be a big loss for the community and this conservation area if the 
tree was fell to the ground, so I personally object to this planning. 
yours respectfully, 
 
Laura Bolohan  
77 Lawn Road 
 

 


